
THE WEST GRANTHAM CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

SECONDARY ACADEMY 

 

Come and see the exciting changes the Academy has undergone 

since joining SNMAT.  We are proud of our school and would like 

to share this with our community.  Feedback from parents and  

visitors has been 100% positive and we would like you to see why. 

 
Families of year 5 children looking at secondary options  

for 2023 are invited to our  

Open Evening on Tuesday 5 July 2022,  

5.00pm until 7.00pm. 

 
If you have any further questions about admissions to the Academy, or are 

unable to join us at our Open Evening and would like to  

arrange a visit, please contact the Academy at  

office@wgacademy.org.uk or 01476 405200 
 

The Avenue, Dysart Road, Grantham  NG31 7PX 
www.wgacademy.org.uk 

YEAR 5 OPENING EVENING 

TUESDAY 5 JULY 2022 

5.00pm until 7.00pm 

mailto:office@wgacademy.org.uk

